











SENIORS' SsCTION, HILBRE ISLAND RAMBLE. 2ND MAY 1993,

The meetina place for this walk was the Wirral Country Park at Wgst Kirby.
Here eight Seniors' Section members were pleased to be joined by Denise and
Mike from our Main Section. Though not quite as warm as the prev1cuo few
days it was. bright and sunny-and an ideal day for a ramble.

We besan by walking along the Wirral Way, noticing hew green the hedge-
rows were, and how clear the views across the Dee estuary. About an hour
later we arrived in West Kirby where we were joined by another six members.
A fine bank holiday weekend. had trought many people to West Kirby, and there
was quite a holiday air with children enjcying donkey rides,vand ethers
'pony and trap' rides,to the islets. We headed for Little Eye with a
purposeful stride as it was here that we were to have ourlong-awaited lunuh
stop. (Peter would not have lasted, so it's as well he was away.)
Satisfied, we then made our way to Hilbre Island itself finding the rocks
quite dry, Remembering their slippiness on our last visit unfortunately
deterred Mona from coming. Anyone interested in wild flowers would hav?
been dlighted by the variety on Hilbre, but if it was the seals one hoped to
see at close quarters, they did not oblige, staying on a distant sandbank.
After a while we retraced our steps back across Hilbre Island and again on
to Little Eye, where we had a further break for refreshments and posed for

group photographs.

On arriving back in West Kirby the group who had opted for a shorter
walk parted company, and the rest set off to return to Thurstaston. The
two main club members took the more direct route along the Wirral Way,
while the remaining stalwarts plodded up the road as far as the monument,
where we joined the footpath leading to Caldy Hill. Several gorse bushes
with their yellow flowers brightened the path to the road leading back tothe

Wirral Wav and the car park,
Many thanks to Molly and Tony for an. enjoyable ten mile walk.
"W, STALWART'.

SENTORS' SECTION WALKING PROGRAMME, 1993.

JUNE 13, DENT DALE, Gerry anddJean McDonald are our leaders. To get
there take the M6 to Junction 37. Turn right on tc A684 to
Sedbergh, (about five miles), Take first right after Burma
Garage (sigmnposted Dent) into Busk Lane. Then turn right at T junction -
five miles to Dent Village, The journey s about 82 miles (14 hrs. plus).
Meet at the Pay and Display car park, Toilets are here. We start walking
at 12 noon,

CHALET WEEK, We have taken the Chalet from Friday evening 25th June to

2nd July.For information re catering please ring Rosemary ,
Molly or,(if you're just letting us know that you'll be there) Mona.

You'll be very welomme if you only wish to have a day or two during the week.

JUNE 27, There will be a walk from the Chalet from about 12, %0 pm,
Bill Potter will B our leader,

JULY 11, Peter and Marle Atherton are leading this walk. They've
a house meeting teforethen but if you can't get there please

ring them on 526 2153
JULY 25, PECKFORTCN, Joe and Jackie Whitfield are to lead thisone.
I think it's a fairly local one. Ring them on 625 2632
nearer the date,

Don't forset names for the Chalet, please.






